
Special Edition

Coming This Week!
This week  is shaping up to be an

important and exciting day for
Care For the Homeless.

Of course, we'll be hosting our
6th Annual Summer Solstice Success Celebration.

We're also proud to announce the launch of our
​brand new website!

Scroll through to learn more.

Before...

Check-in on the 21st for the After.



Visit www.careforthehomeless.org on June 20th for:
A revamped homepage, with clear links to all of the
site's pages,
An all new interactive map, showing all our health
centers,
Redesigned pages that make navigating the site
more user-friendly than ever,
News and Events pages designed to keep you up to
date with everything CFH,
And remodeled donation page that makes giving
easier than ever!

Don't Click Until June 21st

(at 3 p.m.)

Join Us for a Night of Celebration

Care For the Homeless (CFH), in partnership with Broadway
Community Inc., will host its 6th Annual Summer Solstice
Success Celebration on Thursday, June 20th. The event will be
held at Broadway Presbyterian, 601 West 114th Street in Manhattan.
Doors open at 4:30 p.m. for a free meal before the main program
commences at 5:30 p.m.

Attendance is free.

Join us as we honor those who have risen above their circumstances
to overcome the many obstacles presented by homelessness!

http://www.careforthehomeless.org


RSVP

Follow Us @CFHNYC

 ​  ​  ​

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/summer-solstice-success-celebration-tickets-60537097087?aff=erelexpmlt
https://www.facebook.com/cfhnyc
https://twitter.com/CFHNYC
https://instagram.com/_CFHNYC

